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I support HB 4124. Historic preservation is so incredibly important on many levels. 

When preserving historic sites and structures, we are keeping a part of the special 

fabric of our communities. Preservation allows a literal and figurative glimpse into 

another time, oftentimes laying our eyes upon priceless and ancient materials, like 

old growth timber for example. Preservation is sustainable. Restoration allows for the 

resources in a building to continue to be used instead of using up materials in the 

current market unnecessarily. History is important. Restoration is sustainable. Please 

distribute funds to the organizations across our state who need it to continue to do 

amazing restoration work. Thank you. Dana Nash  


